
GROUP VOLUNTEER

FAQ

What will our group be doing during our

volunteer shift?

Q

A
You’ll be working together on an assembly line:

sorting fresh produce and dry goods and packing 

them into bags and boxes of food to be

distributed to our partner agencies and clients.

What should we wear / bring?Q

A
Close-toed shoes are required inside the

warehouse. We recommend wearing comfortable
clothing, dressing in layers, and bringing a water

bottle.

Where should we park?Q

A
We are located at 800 Ohlone Parkway in

Watsonville.  Parking is available in the gravel lot

adjacent to our main building (next to the gas

station on W. Beach St) or along Ohlone Parkway. 



Someone in our group will need to sit down or

do lighter-duty work. Is that possible?

Q

A
We can generally accommodate these requests

as long as we know ahead of time. Please inform

us as soon as possible of any such needs.

I have someone who wants to bring their child

along with them - is that possible?

Q

A
For our warehouse food sorts, children ages 13+

may volunteer with a parent present. Due to

safety regulations, we cannot accept volunteers

under the age of 13.

Can we bring donations the day of our

volunteer shift?

Q

A
Absolutely!  Our staff can accept cash, check or 
food donations. For food donations, please see 
our list of Most Needed Items.

Other Questions? Call (831) 232-8141 or 
reach out to volunteer@thefoodbank.org

https://www.thefoodbank.org/most-needed-foods/

